

Date: 18th January, 2021

Dear Valued Customer,

Happy New Year! The best for 2021- wish you and your colleagues, a year of good health and success.

As we begin the New Year, I wanted to provide an update on the name change that we communicated in December. Effective Dec 16, 2020, the GVK BIO and Aragen BioScience brands will be united, and renamed **Aragen Life Sciences**. We have begun the process of migrating to our new name with all statutory agencies, some of which are sequential. The next step will be to integrate our seven global sites, web and social media presence, emails, along with several other initiatives, into the new brand.

We will be officially launching the brand on the **April 02, 2021**, on the 20th anniversary of Aragen Life Sciences.

Our business development teams will work closely with you and your colleagues to ensure smooth transition into the new name, with the focus on minimizing your time and effort in incorporating this name change within your organization's systems and processes.

At Aragen, we believe that 'In every molecule is the possibility of better health', and are proud to represent an industry that has never been more relevant than today. We thank you for your support, trust, and confidence in Aragen Life Sciences over the past two decades, and look forward to continuing to assist you in your journey as we look into the future.

With Best Regards,

Manni Kantipudi Director & CEO

Aragen Life Sciences

(Formerly known as GVK Biosciences)